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It is hard to believe it has been nearly 12 months since the corona virus shut 
everything down. It seems as though life has been in a holding pattern, like 
the airplane that is stuck on the runway with nowhere to go. The last month 
or two has definitely added to that feeling due to the cold and snowy 
weather.  
 
Well...spring is on the way! Along with spring comes the feeling of renewal, 
warm weather, and hopefully getting outside more often. I know I am looking 
forward to the warmer weather to work in my garden, eat outside with 
friends, and hopefully see family at Passover.  
 
Since I mentioned Passover, I would be remiss if I did not mention our 
Pesach cooking demonstration with Jill Gilber from A Tasty Plate. This will be 
held on March 7, at 1:00 pm via Zoom. Jill has competed in National Brand 
recipe competitions and live cook-offs since 2009. She has won many first-
place prizes as well. Jill will be sharing two nontraditional desserts for the 
holiday as well as a granita. All participants will receive a copy of the recipes. 
I am hoping you will be able to join us for this event.  
 
Suzanne Newman 
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Lest We Forget – B’nai B’rith Lodge Ostpreussische #541 – Osterode, Germany – Destroyed In the Holocaust. 


